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Dear parents and carers, 

As part of LKS2 pupils’ learning about the Titanic, an enrichment day has been arranged for 
Thursday 31st March 2022.  

On this day, pupils will take part in a range of activities which will help them understand what life 
was like for a first or second-class citizen on board the ship. 

To enhance the learning experience for pupils, we would like them to come dressed in their best 
clothes. If you have any items which are typical of the time period (1910’s) this would be even 
better! Please see the pictures below for some examples of 
the fashion typical of the time.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please do not go out and buy an outfit specifically for this day.  
Smart formal clothing that you would already have will be 
appropriate.  
Boys – trousers (not jogging bottoms) a shirt & tie. Shoes, not trainers. A jacket (if you have one) 
Girls – a dress (not sparkly) a pinafore or skirt and blouse. Not a t-
shirt or short dress. 
 
Pupils will be having lunch as normal on this day. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
The LKS2 team 
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